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FISHERIES LEGISLATION, NATIONAL COMPETITION POLICY REVIEW 

69. Hon KIM CHANCE to the minister representing the Minister for Fisheries: 
(1) Has the national competition policy review of the Western Australian fisheries legislation been 

completed? 

(2) If so, when will the results of this process be considered by Cabinet? 

(3) When will the results of the NCP review of the WA fisheries legislation be made available to the 
public? 

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

(1) The Executive Director of Fisheries WA has submitted the national competition policy review reports 
of WA fisheries related legislation to the Minister for Fisheries. 

(2)-(3) I am advised that the Minister for Fisheries is considering the results of the review reports and awaiting 
further advice from Fisheries WA on certain legal issues before finalising consideration of the reports 
and their release. 

 


